
June 2010 

 

Hello, 

     Bro. Bill is recovering wonderfully.  Bill and Mary want to thank everybody for all the prayer 

support and good wishes during his healing process.  Bro. Bill saw the doctor last Friday, had his 

staples removed and was cleared to take the mission trip on June 21st.  Praise the Lord for 

answered prayer! 

     Bill will be under restrictions, NO lifting over 20 lbs. for the next 6 months, but he is so 

excited to be able to travel and serve the Lord in Guatemala.  He still has some pain but is taking 

less and less pain medication.  Please continue to pray for complete healing and for the 

upcoming trip.  Pray for great and wonderful things to happen in Guatemala. 

  

Thank You, 

Donna Venus 

 


